
 

Now accepting applications! 

The newly ACGME accredited Transitional Year Program at South Shore University Hospital 

is now accepting applications! 

Deadline: January 31,2023 

Northwell participates in the National Resident Matching Program (the Match) solely 

through ERAS (Electronic Residency Application Service), a service of AAMC (American 

Association of Medical Colleges). 

As you’ll see on ERAS, your application must include medical school transcript, personal 

statement, and curriculum vitae, in addition to three letters of reference no more than six months 

old including one from your dean. All application materials and supporting documents must be 

forwarded to us by your dean’s office via ERAS online.  

We are listed with ERAS as the Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell at South 

Shore University Hospital Transitional Year Program. 

ACGME Program: 9993500001 

Contact us 
bprashad@northwell.edu 
Apply online 
 
Position NRMP #: 1417999P0 
 
There is no minimum USMLE score requirement.  
 
Applications are accepted from medical graduates who have graduated from medical school 
within the last five years. 
 
Applicants selected for an interview are contacted by email. Interviews take place in January and 
February. 

https://www.aamc.org/eras
https://www.aamc.org/students/medstudents/eras
mailto:bprashad@northwell.edu
https://students-residents.aamc.org/applying-residency/applying-residencies-eras/

